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All campuses are moving smoothly. | haven’t heard of any major
issues with students, staff, or within the community.

NYO (Native Youth Olympics) was held in Thorne Bay. It was a great day
for all who attended and participated.

NASP Archery finals were held in Thorne Bay. Many students participated
and a great time was had by all.

Teachers and Paras attended inservice on Mar 10, 2023 , in Naukati. It

was a very successful and productive day of learning and team building. (I
AM, WE ARE!)

| have many ASC meetings this coming week. We are moving into the last
40 days of the 2022-2023 school year. The calendar for 2023-2024 is being
voted on.

| have reviewed all campus budgets to see where we are financially. At the
moment, all campuses are within their budgets. Deidre and | have set a
final date of ordering supplies for the year. This includes any and all travel
for the end of the year.

Teachers are preparing for testing dates that are coming up. Lead Teachers
will be meeting on March 24.

Seniors are planning a senior trip.

Thank you all for all you do and | am looking forward to a strong finish for
the year.



